
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/3/2014 7:50:44 PM
Subject: H.3014 - Veterans Treatment Programs

Swati,

Sorry for the late follow up on H. 3014. It is on the Senate Calendar for tomorrow and I was wondering if you had an 
opportunity to review the amended language. Please advise on how you would like us to proceed.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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